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The 127th meeting, that was planned to be held on 10 March 2020 at CERN, was 
canceled due to the coronavirus Covid-19 pandemic. 
 
The meeting was neither held in-person nor by video. 
 
Foreseen speakers were encouraged to prepare and upload their presentations to the 
Indico agenda nevertheless, such that the basic information is available. However, 
there was no discussion on the presentations. 
 
Presentations and links on the following topics are available on 
https://indico.cern.ch/event/ACCU127: 
 

1) The CERN Visit Service (Francois Briard, Head of Visit Service) 
2) New Users' Office and ACCU Websites (Users’ Office web team: Sonia 

Casenove, Aleksandra Ornat, Petra Pamblanco) 
3) Users’ Office news (Michael Hauschild, Head of Users’ Support) 
4) Matters arising 

a) Update on Internal Taxation certificate change (Gregory Cavallo, 
CERN-FAP) 

 
 
 

Michael Hauschild, 10 March 2020 
 
Presentations from the meeting can be found with the minutes on the ACCU web site 
at: http://accu.web.cern.ch/ 


